
Appendix 2 
PW 15-2022 

March 24, 2022 
 

Linking Niagara Transit Committee – Achievements 

The following is a brief summary of the significant milestones achieved by the Linking 
Niagara Transit Committee during its term, including those from the Inter-Municipal 
Transit Working Group, operating under its direction:  

• Established a single digital mobile platform – Transit App – providing real-time 
bus tracking for all Niagara Region Transit (NRT), Niagara Falls Transit, St. 
Catharines Transit and Welland Transit fleets. 

• Standardized on-bus customer service policies and consolidated all after-hours 
customer service call handling to a single external provider across all four major 
systems.  

• Completed the Specialized Transit in Niagara Study which examined ridership, 
demand projections, a scan of jurisdictional comparators and industry best 
practices.  

• Implemented a Universal Support Person Pass common to all Niagara transit 
systems to enable those with mobility limitations to travel with an approved 
support person with valid identification.  

• Secured Annual U-Pass agreements with Niagara College and Brock University 
Student Unions.  

• Procured, in partnership with our municipal operators, 14 new buses to meet the 
NRT fleet requirements for recent service enhancements, ensuring the utilization 
of the reduced operating rate.  

• Confirmed the recommended single fare technology (Masabi) that will provide a 
seamless customer experience across Niagara and that will enable the launch of 
region-wide mobile ticketing. 

• Joint application for Provincial and Federal grant programs, i.e. ICIP, to facilitate 
the upgrade to a common fare payment technology. While still underway, this 
program has been refocused to align with the consolidation of transit into a 
single operating entity. 

• Developed, launched, and expanded the Niagara Region Transit On-Demand 
pilot project, providing a new and dynamic approach to the delivery of transit in 
West Niagara.  

• Successfully coordinated the response to COVID-19 across Niagara’s major 
transit providers, implementing shared safety and operational responses 
throughout the pandemic.  
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• Completed the Niagara Transit Governance Study, providing the initial 
recommended governance model for the consolidation of transit.  

• Conducted significant consultation with municipalities, interested parties, and the 
public to refine and further develop the recommended governance, financial and 
service strategies.  

• Unanimous approval of the final transit consolidation strategies, recommending 
the initiation of the triple-majority process.  

 


